
 

 

February 19, 2019 

 

Ms. Amie Boone 

208 Willow Bend Court  

Allen, TX 75002 

 

 

Dear Amie Boone, 

 

On behalf of City Council and City staff, I express heartfelt condolences for the loss of your son, 

Shelby.  Your donation of $1,700, which will be used to fund the purchase and installation of a 

tree and park bench at the Farmers Branch Skate Park, was accepted with deep gratitude.  

 

We hope you and your loved ones find comfort in knowing that Shelby will be remembered and 

honored for many years to come at a place he found so much joy.  

 

    

       Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

       Robert C. Dye 

       Mayor  

 


